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Your company code:       Noreas 

 

In the near future, we will require all employees/members to enter this 
code along with their personal email address, to access the Recreation 
Connection website.  

 

Please pass this along to your employees/members so they will be able to ac-
cess our site. 

 

We hope that your employees/members enjoy the convenience of 1-stop 
shopping on-line and the great savings provided by purchasing through Recre-
ation Connection. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 

 

 

Thank you,  

Recreation Connection 

Thank you for being an integral part of recreation Connection.  Below you will find your company code.   

New Recreation Connection Company Code 
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Crazy Sock Winners 



 

We had 5 inspections last month, all with no NOVs.  The Navy has been 
emphasizing Active Shooter Training requiring all federal employees to take 
it online and in person.  This could be why we had a Security Inspection at 
NBSD CSW in May.  

The DTSC at NBC has been scheduled for Tuesday and Wednesday 
June18th and 19th.  CUPA is 2 months overdue for NAB CSW and NBSD 
CSW. 

North Island Remediation Core Team is hosting a North Island Bus Tour on 
Saturday 22 June 2019 from 9:30-12:00. It is free and the base environ-
mental people give a tour of various sites on the base. It is free and open to 
the public so if you have friends or family who have been wanting to see 
the base, now is your chance!  Let Ellen know by 20 June and she will get 
you signed up. 

 - Ellen Nelson 

 

A Note to All: 

There is an unused Lenovo Think Pad Pro Docking station that we have no 

use for on the project.  It is still wrapped up and in the box.  If you can use 

it, let Brent know and you can have it. Better to give to someone than to 

dispose of it as waste! 




